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12th October 2023 

 

CINDERELLA 

PANTOMIME VISIT FOR KS2 

This year the staff plan to take KS2 children to the Nottingham Playhouse to see the 

pantomime Cinderella. Please note the following arrangements very carefully. 

 

                        Date:     Wednesday 6th December 2023. 

 

                        Time:      Leaving school at 1.30pm, returning around 5.30pm. 

 

                        Cost:       £15.50  This includes theatre ticket, insurance and transport. 

 

The panto will be free of charge for children in receipt of the Pupil Premium. A microsoft 

forms link will be text out to collect consent. 

 

                        Payments:       Please make payment and complete the permission slip via   

                                                 ParentPay.This payment is due by Wednesday 15th November.   

                                                 We have an option on ParentPay to pay by instalments if     

                                                 needed. No cash accepted in school.   

 

                        Adults:      There are a limited number of seats available for adults willing  

                                                 to supervise the children. If you would like to be considered for        

                                                 a seat as a helper, please speak to your child’s teacher. If more         

                                                 parents apply for a seat than we can accommodate, names will     

                                                 be drawn from a hat. 

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Hillier 
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